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AAcccceessss  ttoo  CCoonnffiiddeennttiiaall  SSttuuddeenntt  IInnffoorrmmaattiioonn  
 

Access to student records is only given to parents, a representative of the parents and parties who 
have been determined by our District to have a legitimate educational need.  The District 
maintains, for public inspection at the Superintendent’s office, a current list of the names and 
positions of those employees within the District who may have access to personally identifiable 
information. 

 


